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September 13, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear parents and guardians:  
 
The Cajon Valley Union School District Governing Board has placed Measure EE, a $20 million general 
obligation bond, on the November 8, 2016 Presidential Election ballot to increase student access to 
computers by providing a reliable, replenishable source of low-cost funding.  
 
To provide you with more information about this measure, I am enclosing a document with responses to 
frequently asked questions about Measure EE.  
 
Passage of Measure EE, which requires approval by 55 percent of the ballots cast, will be up to District 
voters on November 8, 2016. Regardless of your final opinion on Measure EE, I encourage you to 
make your voice heard by voting  
 
Election Day is November 8, 2016. Polls will be open from 7 a.m. until 8 p.m. You can find your polling 
place online at www.sos.ca.gov/elections/polling-place.   
 
If you are not registered to vote, you can register any time through October 24, 2016, online at 
RegisterToVote.ca.gov or at the County’s Department of Elections. Voter registration materials are also 
often available at post offices, libraries, city and county government offices and high schools.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
David Miyashiro, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 
Cajon Valley Union School District 
 
 


